
I would like to tell you the differences between learning 

English in my ordinary school and on Saturday School. 

 

To begin with, I am not learning as much English as I 

should in my ordinary school because my teacher spends more 

time playing games rather than teaching us high-level grammar 

structures. 

 

Furthermore, we should not forget the importance of having 

native speakers in classes since they can help us with grammar 

and vocabulary as well as to practise oral exercises in order to 

improve our pronunciation. 

 

Last but not least, many students are embarrassed when they 

have to speak English in front of a class in my ordinary school. 

However those who attend private English classes are eager to do 

it. 

 

Therefore, I am really grateful to my parents for signing me 

up in British School. If I had not studied at this school I would 

not have developed my English skills so much. 

 

Paula, 16 

B2-level class 


